Friday 24th April

Hello Maple Class,

How are you all? T miss seeing your happy, smiley faces on a Friday.

I have been busy teaching my two children, Freya is eleven and in year six, Flynn, is in
year four and is nine. I have been teaching for many years in either nursery, reception,
year one or two, so teaching my two has been very different and I have been learning
new things too!

We have started every day with the Joe Wicks workout, I should be super fit when I
see you next! Then we do our home learning, with a break for hot chocolate, we then
work till lunchtime and complete some more work in the afternoon followed by a bike
ride. We have done lots of baking and planting foo. We had some seeds from Marks
and Spencer's, today they had got too big for the little pot they came with, so we have
re-potted them on, Freya has beetroot and peppers, Flynn has pansies and chilli
peppers. Fingers crossed they keep growing, my two are very good at seeing if they
need watering and putting them outside in the sunshine.

I have enjoyed my two reading to me and playing games, our favourite is monopoly, we
also have a 1000 piece jigsaw on the go, and Freya and Flynn are much quicker than me
at finding the pieces!

What have you enjoyed most whilst you have been home? Have you done any baking,
cycling or planting?

Take care, have fun and be good!

Love from Miss Turner x




